

We Need Your Input on the Cordova Road Complete Streets Project

In this Corvid-19 era there will be no public meeting to present and discuss the proposed redesign of Cordova Road. But we need community feedback. So in these new normal times here is how we are going to do it.

Watch the YouTube Video

Since we can't have a public meeting, MPO Senior Transportation Planner, Darci Mayer, prepared this video of the presentation that would have been.....

Darci Mayer Presents Cordova Road



Cordova Road Complete Streets Improvement Project

May 15, 2020
Darci Mayer
Senior City Transportation Planner

Take the Harbordale Survey

Again thinking about the future...we are asking members, neighbors and businesses to take a short survey, telling us which concept you like.

Take the Survey



Comments are Due by May 26



We are canceling in June 3
General Membership Meeting.

If you want to leave more detailed comments you can send them to us at Harbordale.org